Storage Team Report: February 4 2020
· In January, Joe Baker e-mailed the following suggestion: “I’ve been wondering if the Storage Committee might have fulfilled its mandate over the last few years. It may be possible for the Aesthetics Committee and B&G to address issues related to purging and decluttering.” In a follow-up conversation, he suggested that the Committee become a Storage Team of two who would survey the Storage Areas in the Church bi-annually, then contact the appropriate committee with any storage concerns.  
· I immediately contacted Nancy Lee, who I thought would be an excellent team member, and she agreed.
· On February 3, we surveyed the storage areas of the church. Our report is attached. 
· On February 4, Martha McGovern suggested that I review the checklists for Worship Associates and the Clean-Up Team for the Social Hall. Those checklists are currently in review by Martha, Joe Baker, and Nancy Lee. 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]In addition I am updating the e-mail list for chairs of committees and others who have Bulletin Boards in the Social Hall. That list is currently in review by Martha, Joe Baker, and Nancy Lee. They will be contacted bi-monthly to declutter the boards.  
